
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2016-2017 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday Home Football Games: Taco Night 
4:00 pm Frosh/Soph game  7:00 pm Varsity game  
Free with ASB $5.00 without ASB Adult tickets $8.00 
 
Baseball meeting for anyone interested in playing baseball there will be a meeting on Thursday September, 1, 2016 at 1:15 p.m. 
in room 703 in the athletic building. 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a 
special Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of 
all grades are welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at 
some meetings) and don’t forget to bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any 
questions regarding this program. And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 

· Thursday, September 1, 2016 
·  Thursday, October 6, 2016 
· Wednesday, November 9, 2016 
· Thursday, December 1, 2016 
· Wednesday, January 11, 2017 
· Thursday, February 9, 2017 
· Thursday, March 9, 2017 
· Thursday, April 6, 2017 
· Wednesday, May 3, 2017 

 

WEDNESDAY, August 31, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor and Staff Lot 
- Reserved spaces:  
- LOT B space 1 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the 
REAR VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind 
another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Security in person or email House B: 
1) In person (Security); or 
2) Email to mbuckley@bhusd.org 

When you report this, be sure to IDENTIFY 
the car in your spot (make, model, color) and 
the BHHS parking pass number (if it has 
one). 

 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any 

of the above rules! 
 

 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule  
Wednesday: Regular Schedule  
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 

 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
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Join us for the Annual Breakfasts for Sophomore & Junior Parents Listen to our panel of speakers, covering topics related to 
your students and answering your questions while you enjoy a lovely breakfast. Sophomore Parents Breakfast Tuesday, October 
18, 2016 8:30-10:30 a.m. Junior Parents Breakfast Wednesday, Oct 26, 2016 9:30-11:30a.m. Porta Via Restaurant 424 N 
Canon Dr. Beverly Hills Tickets available for $20.00 at the Eventbrite links below: For Sophomore Parents : 
http://tinyurl.com/jgheb5p For Junior Parents: http://tinyurl.com/z969jpl Questions? please email Jeni at: 
jeniya@yahoo.com 
 
Teen BHEF applications are available now for the upcoming school year. Applications must be completed by Tuesday, September 
6, 2016. Meetings are once a month and the first meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 13, 2016at 7:00 pm. 
Applications online at: https://goo.gl/forms/BTQLQr5mIugmwpxm2 
Questions? Please email teenfoundationbh@gmail.com 
 
BHHS COLOR GUARD. - Something unique, something special, and something big! BHHS Color guard wants you! The color guard is 
an additional performance group that performs with the BHHS Marching band at home football games and off-campus 
performances. Skills like dance, marching, and flag twirling are part of what you will perform. No prior experience is necessary- we 
will teach you! Come to our first informational meeting on Friday, September 2, 2016 at lunch in the instrumental music room, 
170 in performing arts.  Look for our table at club day on Wednesday, August 31, 2016. If you have questions, see Mr. Bradbury 
in room 170.   
 
BHHS Parent and Staff Book Lunch Book Salon - ESCAPE FROM CAMP 14 Thursday, September 15, 2016 from 1:00 PM to 
2:30 PM BHHS EDC. Parking in the Swim Gym lot only and you will be shuttled to the EDC 

Please join us for lunch and a discussion led by Honors English Teacher/Book Group Moderator Julie Goler. 

In Escape from Camp 14, acclaimed journalist Blaine Harden tells the story of Shin Dong-hyuk and through the lens of Shin's life 
unlocks the secrets of the world's most repressive totalitarian state. Through Harden's harrowing narrative of Shin's life and 
remarkable escape, he offers an unequaled inside account of one of the world's darkest nations and a riveting tale of endurance, 
courage and survival.  

Sarah Palmer from LINK (Liberty in North Korea) will speak about North Korea and LINK's work with refugees. LINK works to 
rescue and empower defectors who might otherwise be exploited after they flee North Korea.  

Very few North Koreans born and raised in these camps have escaped. But Shin Donghyuk did. 

Event Descript Thursday, September 15, 2016 from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM BHHS 

RSVP on Eventbrite: RSVP on Eventbrite (space is limited) https://www.eventbrite.com/e/bhhs-parent-and-staff-book-
lunch-event-escape-from-camp-14-tickets-26900309550 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Get ready for the first Spirit Week leading up to the first home football game! 
Wednesday, August 31 – PJ Wednesday – be comfortable today in your best Flannel ‘jammies – also check out and join a club or 
two on the second floor patio at lunch! 
Thursday, September 1 – Jersey Thursday – wear any athletic jersey or your favorite athletic gear  
Friday, September 2 – Norman Spirit Friday – Deck out in Orange and Black! Head to the Swim Gym at lunch for some music and 

fun – plan to attend the football game at 7:00. 
 
Interested in enhancing business and leadership skills? Sign up for DECA on club day! ALL RETURNING MEMBERS MUST 
SIGN UP AGAIN 
 
Come support the Girls Soccer Program! Wednesday, September 14, 2016, Girls Soccer will have a CPK-California Pizza 
Kitchen fundraiser at the BH location-207 S. Beverly Dr. All day including take out.  20% of your check will be donated to the BHHS 
Girls Soccer Program. Thank you for your support and Go Normans! 
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Beverly Hills High School Join our Robotics staff and student leaders this Friday, August 26, 2016 in Room 281, at lunch, to 
hear about our amazing Robotics Team 1515, and how you can be involved with this spirited group of business, engineering, and 
programming minded students! For questions relating to the business side of our Robotics program, contact Elfego Cruz at 
ecruz@bhusd.org. For questions relating to the programming/engineering side of our Robotics program, contact Courtney 
Carpenter at ccarpenter@bhusd.org. For information about our Sunday Robotics Workshops starting this Sunday from 2-4 pm, 
featuring our new Robotics Coach from SpaceX contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org 
 
Health Office reminder: We are now located in Room 261 on the 2nd floor patio. Please remember that you need a hall pass from 
your teacher (or your next period teacher during passing period) with your name, date and time on the pass.  
And remember, Wash your hands frequently to prevent illness!! 
 
Did you miss the window to get your yearbook at our lowest price of the year?  Have no fear!  Students with their ASB card can 
still purchase their yearbooks for $85 at the student store only!  If you buy your yearbook on-line, books will be $99.  So, get your 
ASB card and head to the student store before Tuesday, Aug. 31, 2016 to buy your yearbook for $85!  Price goes up on 
Thursday, September 1, 2016. 
 
Families are encouraged to purchase your students ASB card for $65.00. Our ASB funds all student clubs, extra-curricular 
activities, and athletics. Students also receive discounts on various school wide activities throughout the year. Make checks 
payable to BHHS and pay directly in the student store. 
 
SCHOOL PICTURES FOR ID CARDS – ID Pictures will be taken on Wednesday, September 7, 2016 during the school day in 
the EDC. Order forms were sent out in your summer packet. 

 
10th grade parents and students – This year’s PSAT (preliminary/practice SAT) will be given on Wednesday, October 19, 2016 
here at BHHS. 10th graders must register and pay at the student store. The cost is $39 through Friday, September 9, 2016 and 
then the price will increase to $49. I would highly recommend that your student participate in the PSAT test. As you may or may not 
know the SAT changed quite a bit last spring with the way it is formatted and the types of questions asked.  This is a great 
opportunity to take the practice test and get specific results to see the areas where you are strong and the areas for growth before 
you start taking the real college SAT. 
 
MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED ! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary 
school children having social and/or academic difficulties.  You will receive community service hours! Tutoring orientation is 
Tuesday, September 6, 2016 4:00-5:30 at Roxbury Community Center Auditorium 471 S Roxbury . For more info contact 
Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 310-285-6810  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parent Character Education Night is scheduled for Tuesday, September 13, 2016 at 6:30 pm in the Salter Theater.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
College Visits: We encourage you to attend college visits to BHHS, but 1) you must sign up on Naviance, and 2) you MUST have your 
teacher's PRIOR permission. Pick up a gold college conference form from any of the houses or the College Center, get your teacher's 
approval, and bring the college conference form with you to the college meeting. Your attendance will be verified. Please sign up in 
Naviance. 
 

 

file:///C:/Users/mbuckley/Desktop/BHHS%20Bulletin%202016-2017/Word%202016-2017/ecruz@bhusd.org
file:///C:/Users/mbuckley/Desktop/BHHS%20Bulletin%202016-2017/Word%202016-2017/ccarpenter@bhusd.org
file:///C:/Users/mbuckley/Desktop/BHHS%20Bulletin%202016-2017/Word%202016-2017/cdubin@bhusd.org
mailto:adriennetutor@gmail.com


 

 

College Representative Location Date  

University of La Verne Jeremy McWells Rm 290 Tuesday, September 6, 2016 

University of Chicago Emily Benoit Rm 290 Tuesday, September 6, 2016 8:00 AM 

University of Miami Elizabeth Fava Rm 290 Tuesday, September 6, 2016 9:00 AM 

Elon University Natalie Garza Rm 290 Tuesday, September 6, 2016 1:15 PM 

Texas Christian University Allie Sevall Rm 290 Tuesday, September 6, 2016 2:00 PM 

Boston University Leanne Curley Rm 290 Friday, September 9, 2016 8:00 AM 

Northern Arizona University Dennis Yan Rm 290 Friday, September 9, 2016 9:00 AM 

The University of Alabama James Gilbey Rm 290 Friday, September 9, 2016 10:10 AM 

University of Florida Erin Porter Rm 290 Friday, September 9, 2016 11:15 AM 

Whitman College Jee Won Lee Rm 290 Friday, September 9, 2016 12:15 PM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Senior Writers: There will be two informational meetings about this year’s Charlie Award for creative writing. The 
deadline for all creative writing portfolios this year is Monday, October 31, 2016; portfolios must be submitted electronically to 
turnitin.com. Come to one of the two listed meetings for more information about submission procedures and requirements. 
 
Seniors: Senior Portraits - If you have not taken or signed up to take a senior portrait now is the time! Please call White’s Studios 
at 818.752.7783 or go online at www.whites-studios.com/beverly. Whites studios will come to Beverly at the beginning of 
October. Due to construction at Beverly they will not be bringing their trailer. They will have limited background choices. There are 
more choices at the North Hollywood studio. Dates they will be on campus to follow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS AND EVENTS: 
Link: http://www.beverlyhillsathletics.org/ 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your 
appointment (310) 855-1000 
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